
From: bellavita
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: assessment concern
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 4:37:43 PM

RE File #19234C
Assessment #246001

Dear Council,

During the past many months two projects have been worked on and completed near my property on the
corner of Edgcumbe and Fairview.  I received notice of two assessements- one for the Randolph to
Fairview project and another for the St. Paul Avenue to Edgcumbe project.  I contacted then Councilman
Chris Tolbert about the concurrent assessments and he and his aide reached out to assure me that the
City policy would allow for only one of the assessments to be applied.  I was informed that I would be
assessed for the Fairview project.

I have now also received an additional assessment connected to the Edgcumbe project.  As the City has
determined the assessment that was charged to my property was the Fairview project, I am wondering
how a cost associated to the project that was not assessed to me can be required?  I thank you in
advance for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,

Catherine Grimshaw
2311 Edgcumbe Road
St. Paul, MN 55116 

651-283-9066
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